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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Department of Health & Human Services is conducting a competitive 

bid process for the Flooring Replacement - Inpatient Services at Riverview 

Psychiatric Center in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the 

Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. December 2, 2022. 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 
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